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Per the approval of the OMVB at our December 8, 2015 meeting, I created 
draft questions for a community wide survey meant to gauge how residents 

feel about allowing art to be permanently displayed on residential properties.  
If residents are generally supportive of the idea, the creation of architectural 

guidelines to address art on properties will have to be drafted. 

Below is the first draft of survey questions.  Board feedback is welcomed! 

 

The Oakland Mills Board of Directors is seeking community feedback in 

regard to allowing art to be permanently displayed on homeowner’s 
properties. There are currently no architectural guidelines in place that 

address this subject and we'd like to know how you feel about changing the 
guidelines to allow art on residential properties. 

 

 Do you support the idea of people being allowed to display sculpture 
and/or other artwork on their outdoor property?  Y/N 

 

 Do you support creating architectural guidelines for such artwork 

which could include limitations on size, style, color, etc.?  Y/N 

 

 Should the approval of surrounding neighbors be mandatory before 
such artwork is approved by the architectural committee? Y/N 

 

 Comments: 

 

Kay, as AC Chair, would like to narrow the scope of the survey (and possible 

subsequent architectural guideline) to front yard art.   

Ginny and Kay would like to invite the community to weigh in on the matter 

at our next OMVB meeting on January 26, 2016. 


